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            September 22nd, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Smile! Today was individual photo day. If you missed photo day, no worries, as there will be a retake day on October 
19th. Please note that the form your child brought home today states the wrong date for retake day. 
 
Our numbers are on the rise! More families have completed the online forms, but there are still some out there who 
haven’t. Here is the link (https://myforms.vsb.bc.ca) and the instructions (below) for the online forms that all families are 
required to complete. 
 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend! 
 
Mrs. Monrad 
 
 
 

"Honoured to be working together on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of 
the xwməθkwəyə̓ m|Musqueam, Sḵwxwú7mesh|Squamish & səlilwətaɬ |Tsleil-Waututh Nations" 

 
 

 
 
Information Items: 
 

1. Orange Shirt Day September 28th  

 
The orange shirt has become a symbol of hope, reconciliation and a commitment to a better future. We 
invite all staff and students to wear orange shirts to school on Thursday September 28th.   
 
In addition, our students and staff will drum and sing the Coast Salish anthem at 9:10 a.m., following 
morning attendance. Parents are invited to stay and witness our drumming circle. 
 

 
2. The Tyee Terry Fox Run – A Message from Ms I: 

 
The Tyee Terry Fox run will be held on Thursday, October 5th at 1:10 p.m. in the afternoon. 
 
 

    

 

 

Tyee Newsletter 
 

Principal – Melanie Monrad – mmonrad@vsb.bc.ca 
Office Administrative Assistant – Stephanie Ward - sward@vsb.bc.ca 

Direct of Instruction – Janis Myers - jmyers@vsb.bc.ca 
Trustee – Christopher Richardson - christopher.richardson@vsb.bc.ca 

 

 

             

      
      https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/tyee 

  

https://myforms.vsb.bc.ca/
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Families are welcome to join us at Clark Park to participate in the run and we are asking each student to 
consider bringing in a toonie for the Terry Fox foundation. 
  
Families are welcome to donate online as well. Just use the link below. 

  
Tyee Elementary is proud to be participating in the Terry Fox School Run. Please join us and continue the 
legacy of one of our greatest Canadian heroes. Donate at: 

 
https://schools.terryfox.ca/TyeeElementary 

 
Thank you for joining us in the fight against cancer! #terryfoxschoolrun @theterryfoxfoundation 

 
 
3. VSB's Mini School programs: Attention Grade 7’s going to Grade 8 in September 2024 

 
Program information nights are starting and will be held in person or through digital platforms.  Please use the 
link for more detailed information: 

 
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5292/mini-school 

 
  
 

3. Pro D Day September 29th – Reminder No School for Tyee Students 
 

Our school staff will be collaborating with math consultant Carole Fullerton on the topic of "Addressing Diversity in 
the K-7 Mathematics Classroom: Engaging All Learners in Important Mathematics." 
 
Our inquiry questions include: 
 

• How can we effectively engage all members of our diverse classrooms in mathematical thinking? 

• What types of questions encourage deep learning in mathematics? 

• How can we explore important mathematical concepts in depth while keeping conceptual understanding 
as a priority? 

 

 
4. Upcoming Dates: 
 

• Orange Shirt Day September 28th  

• Pro-D Day September 29th  - No School 

• National Day for Truth and Reconciliation October 2nd – No School 

• Terry Fox Run October 5th  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/TyeeElementary
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5292/mini-school
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